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ITHACA, NY – Today, Senator Lea Webb and Assemblywoman Anna Kelles issued a

statement addressing the ongoing strike of Teamsters Local 317 workers at BorgWarner that

began at midnight on Monday. 

Said Senator Lea Webb and Assemblymember Anna Kelles, “We stand with the Teamsters Local

317 workers who are on strike for wages that reflect the cost of living and for adequate
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pension and insurance provisions at BorgWarner. These union workers are part of the

critical auto parts manufacturing industry in the state and country. Their labor is essential,

not just to the economy but to ensure our region and State continue to thrive. The economic

wellbeing of these Union workers as well as that of our community will suffer if they are not

paid a true living wage with adequate benefits. We call on all parties to engage in good faith

negotiations and reach a fair contract agreement.” 
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